
WESTMORLAND AND FURNESS COUNCIL (VARIOUS ROADS BARROW-IN-
FURNESS AND SURROUNDING AREA)(CONSOLIDATION AND PROVISION OF

SPEED LIMITS) ORDER 20><

1. Westmorland and Furness Council hereby give notice that it proposes to make the
above Order under Section 84 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984.

2. The effect of the proposed Order will be to consolidate the provisions of The County
of Cumbria (Various Roads in the Borough of Barrow-in-Furness) (Consolidation and
Provision of Speed Limits) Order 2023 and the following proposals, into one concise
order.

3. The proposal is to replace the existing 30 mph speed limits (by virtue of the
presence of street lights), with a 20 mph speed limit, on the following roads in
Barrow-in-Furness: -

Trent Vale, Thames Road, Tyne Road, Mersey Road, Tees Gardens, Tweed Rise,
Medway Road, Southport Drive and Maryport Avenue.

PLEASE REFER TO THE DOCUMENTS ON THE COUNCIL’S WEBSITE AND ON
DEPOSIT FOR FULL DETAILS.

4. Full details of the proposed Order, together with a statement of the Council's
reasons for proposing to make the Order, will be on deposit for public inspection at:-
(i)        Barrow Library, Ramsden Square, Barrow-in-Furness, LA14 1LL;
(ii)        At the offices of the undersigned;
(iii) on the Council’s website using the following link: -

https://www.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/parking-streets-and-
transport/streets-roads-and-pavements/road-maintenance-closures-and-
improvements/proposed-traffic-regulation-orders-tros

and may otherwise be obtained by emailing
TROconsultation@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk.

5. If you wish to comment or make representations in relation to the proposals, you
should write to the Traffic Management Team, Westmorland and Furness Highways
Depot, Bouthwood Road, Sowerby Woods Industrial Estate, Barrow-in-Furness,
LA14 4RD or by email to TROconsultation@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk by 22
December 2023, marking your correspondence with reference
NorthWalney20mphTRO.

Chief Legal Officer, Westmorland and Furness, South Lakeland House, Lowther Street,
Kendal, LA9 4DQ

Dated  1 December 2023


